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Public Forum on Proposed Sign Height 
Requirements 

 

Interested citizens are invited to participate in a public forum hosted by MPC to seek 
input on Knoxville City Council’s proposed change of the maximum sign height in the 
City from 50 feet to 25 feet. Recent commercial development activity has led council 
members to take a closer look at the regulations.   
 
The forum will be held at 5:00 pm on Monday, October 3rd, 2011 in the Small Assembly 
Room of the City County Building, located at 400 Main Street, Knoxville, TN. 
 
MPC will consider the proposed amendment at its October 13th meeting and make a 
recommendation to City Council.  
 
For more information, contact Mark Donaldson, Executive Director, at 865-215-2500. 
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